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A story in today's Washington Post (April 22, 2009) suggests DOJ may drop its espionage case
against AIPAC. I find this incredulous, outrageous, and a blatant application of double
standards. The timing of this story after the revelation that Rep. Jane Harman was recorded
speaking to an "agent" regarding a quid pro quo interference in this case in exchange for
AIPAC’s support to become Chairwoman of the House's Intel Committee is certainly troubling
and smells of a deal to prevent further embarrassing revelations. This may explain why Rep.
Nancy Pelosi blocked her chairmanship of the committee.

  
In the AIPAC espionage case, the deliverer of the espionage material, Larry Franklin was found
guilty and sentenced to twelve years but the recipients of this material, two ex AIPAC
employees may have their cases dropped. This maybe unconformable to fathom but it seems
that when dealing with potential allegations of impropriety or investigations of Israel, AIPAC, or
government officials involved with these entities our government seems to bury the story, our
media ignores it, until the story dies under the power and influence of political and media
lobbying of its own lobbying volition.

In unprecedented fashion, the Washington Post in its zeal to defend all things Israel even wrote
an editorial on March 11, 2009 entitled; “Time to Call It Quits” The Justice Department should
drop its misguided prosecution of two former AIPAC officials”.
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http://usa.mediamonitors.net/content/view/full/61688

